
El Camino College  
Financial Aid Department 

 
Due to a computer software issue, some students scheduled 
to receive the first disbursement of their Pell Grant will have 
their refund delayed a few days.  We expect the refund to be 
completed by Friday, September 5, 2014 and we are working 
diligently to ensure the refunds are distributed as quickly as 
possible. 

We sincerely apologize for this inconvenience. 

 

The El Camino Community College District is committed to providing equal opportunity in which no person is subjected to discrimination on the 
basis of ethnic group identification, national origin, religion, age, sex, race, color, ancestry, sexual orientation, physical or mental disability, or 
retaliation. 


